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[You don't often get email from @hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at 

Dear Georgiana,
Thank you for your message. For some reason my representations did not get through to you.
I did not keep a copy. Briefly I wanted to express deep concern about the traffic congestion that is already affecting Cowfold badly on the A 272 and which will be seriously affected by extra traffic of HGVs and LGVs at Oakendene estate. The second issue is to ask that attention is paid to the environment in and beyond the Cowfold stream area which is highlighted by the brilliant report from on the bird and animal life which is special
to the area and the long term danger of severe damage to trees  and bird life. I hope the inspectorate on their visit on 14 May will have a fuller look at that area.
Finally I fully support the views of the Cowfold / Rampion group. We must support more wind farms but not at the expense of our environment.
Many thanks
Richard Luce ( Lord Luce )
Sent from my iPad

> On 24 Apr 2024, at 11:19, Rampion2 <Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:
>
> ﻿Dear Mr Luce,
>
> Please could I ask that you email us a copy of your deadline submission that you refer to below.
>
> Kind regards,
>
> Georgiana
>
>
> Georgiana Hannigan | Case Officer - National Infrastructure (Energy)
> The Planning Inspectorate
> Direct Line:              Helpline:
> Email: Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
>
> @PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk
>
> Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services
>
> This communication does not constitute legal advice.
> Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
> Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: rr luce @hotmail.com>
> Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 5:50 PM
> To: Rampion2 <Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
> Subject: Interested party 20044165
>
> [You don't often get email from @hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
>
> I hope you received my comments this morning under the routine procedure on A 272 traffic congestion and the importance of a visit by planning inspectorate to the green area around and beyond Cowfold Stream and Moatfield Lane on 14 May.
> Thanks
> Richard Luce
> Sent from my iPad
> Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be accessed by clicking this link.<https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fplanning-inspectorate-privacy-
notices&data=05%7C02%7CRampion2%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cee3ea4b1e1b0426bc72f08dc650d3a86%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638496354694205591%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CJ0ooyo1aX6k3T%2B5ldw1V4rs%2BNCPN%2BCboEVgFAzP8DA%3D&reserved=0>
> Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.
>
> Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
perform all necessary checks.
>
> The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
>
> DPC:76616c646f72
>
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